Meeting Minutes
Wednesday 18th March 2020
Caerphilly Road, CF14 4QL
Time: 8pm
Attendees: TY, BM, AP and DC

After the outbreak of the Corona virus the committee meet to discuss how the club moves forward.
Sessions
Discussions were had to weigh up all advice given by the Government, British Gymnastics and Welsh Gymnastics as to how to move forward as a club. With our constituents best interests at heart a majority vote (TY, BM, AP, DC) was had to cancel sessions until further notice. As of this meeting all future sessions are cancelled apart from one private training session available to the few who want to submit videos for the first League competition. 

Membership
As the decision to cancel sessions has now been passed, the management of membership needs to be arranged as the club has just set up a new direct debit system. As the date of the cancelled sessions is half way through the month it was suggested members could get the sessions they missed reimbursed. As we don’t know when the club can be up and running again the decision to reimburse either financially or through additional training sessions will have to be made at another meeting. Majority vote (TY, BM, DC, AP) favoured stopping direct debit so that members don’t pay as of 1st April. 

Loans or grants to members
In an effort to financially support members in need at this time TY suggested handing out loans or grants to those struggling. DC and BM briefly looked at the club’s finances to see if it is viable. The decision was made to contact an accountant to formally look at figures and gain professional advice on the matter. Only after this will another vote be passed on whether this will go ahead. 

Re-opening sessions
[bookmark: _GoBack]Sessions will only start again after receiving advice from the Government, British Gymnastics or Welsh Gymnastics and the Club believe there is no further risk to its constituents. 
